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Question: 
 
One of our faculty plans to submit a proposal for the FY 24-25 LAMDA Seed Funding Track 1 
B funding opportunity.  The FY 24-25 Request for Proposals states that “The PI should not 
currently be funded by LAMDA.”  This faculty does have a current LAMDA award that ends 
August 31, 2024.  Is this faculty eligible to apply for the FY 24-25 funding cycle? 

 
Answer: 
 
Thank you for your question. The faculty is eligible for the Track1B competition. The clause 
you are referring to is for those faculty who are senior/key personnel and receiving salary 
support from LAMDA, not seed awardees.  
 
 

 
Question: 
 
I'm writing in regard to LAMDA FY 24-25 Request for Proposals (Track 1 B: Collaborative 
Partnership Award). I have an active Track 1A seed grant that ends this August. Am I eligible to 
apply for Track 1B this year for the FY 24-25?  
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, you are eligible to apply for the Track1B competition.  
 
 
Question: 
 
The RFP states that the PI should not currently be funded by LAMDA. I did a search in our 
records and found the below record. The start and end dates would overlap. Does this disqualify 
the PI from applying for this round of funding? 
 
Answer: 
 
Thank you for your question. The faculty is eligible for the Track1B competition. The clause you 
are referring to is for those faculty who are senior/key personnel and receiving salary support 
from LAMDA, not seed awardees.  
 


